
Series C Residual Priorities List 
 
The Coalition has agreed, through consensus, to establish a list of potential project additions or enhancements not 
currently included in completed or planned DD projects, and when needed, set priorities among the items.  This 
document will be maintained on the Coalition's web page and may provide input to City staff concerning use of 
unspent Series C funds. 
 
 
Proposed items, drawn from minutes: 
 
3-17-14 
Upgrade of pathways and walkways around the Lake 
Lesley indicated that further work on pathways will be a priority during Series C projects.  She intends to develop 
a comprehensive overview of all pathways to determine where the need for upgrades remains.  The hope is that 
enough residual Series C Lake Merritt funds will be available to address the needs identified.  Naomi suggested that 
Lesley bring a drawing of the lake's pathway system to a future meeting to facilitate discussion.  
 
7-21-14 
Status of Name Installation at 18th Street Pier 
Lesley advised that the City is not moving forward with this work at this time. 
 
7-20-15 
Lakeside Park "Snack Shack" Use 
Naomi commented that the building may have historic status. It is mentioned on page 134 (IV-53) of the Lake 
Merritt Master Plan. (17mb pdf)  Lesley confirmed that the building is not included in any Measure DD project 
currently planned. Coalition recommendations pertaining to the building could be considered for inclusion in the 
list of unplanned potential additions to be funded if there is Series C money that remains unexpended after all 
planned projects are completed. 
 
 
Additional proposed items may be found in the March 17, 2015 Lake Merritt Needs Survey list. 

http://www2.oaklandnet.com/oakca1/groups/pwa/documents/webcontent/oak028480.pdf
http://www2.oaklandnet.com/oakca1/groups/pwa/documents/webcontent/oak028480.pdf
http://waterfrontaction.org/dd/archive/Lake_Merritt_Need_Survey_3-15.pdf

